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In recent years, the Supreme Court of the United States has opined on many critical issues that impact the 
trajectory of diversity in the legal profession. 

Member Camille Bryant (New Orleans) will co-present “Fireside Chat: Impact of Recent SCOTUS Decisions on 
Diversity in the Legal Profession” at the 2023 DRI Diversity for Success Seminar on June 15, 2023, in Charlotte, 
North Carolina. This fireside chat will discuss these potential issues that have an impact on the legal profession.

Learn more.
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